

# School Council Notes

Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> October at 2.00pm

**Present** - Mr Baldrick (Acting Principal), Mia & Harry (P4), Dylan & Jenny (P5), George & Ellie (P6) and Millie & Jake B (P7).

Mr Baldrick thanked everyone for coming to their 2<sup>nd</sup> meeting. He asked if they had all got and read the minutes of the last Millie and Ellie reported they had went to the PTA meeting and told them about some of their ideas and hoped the PTA could raise money for these. They said the PTA told them they would think about these and get back to them.

Coming from some of the ideas from last meeting it was agreed we would try and run a 'design a school mascot' competition.

Some issues raised:

P4 - no room on trolley for packed lunch boxes, some people too rough in the playground.

P5 - looking for some shows in the school e.g. Tom Sweeney and softer balls in the Breakfast Club to play with

P6 - Fitness within the school like 30, 40 50 we used to do. They also wondered if we were getting Mathletics in the school.

P7 - thought we could get a school mini bus and wanted more Accelerated Reading books.

Other idea: a tournament for hockey, rugby and football. Basketball nets in the playground and netball posts. A Halloween disco and finally a swap your toys Xmas event.

